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“Children are at the centre of all we do.” 

NEWSLETTER December 9th 2016 
 
 

 

 

  
 

 

  

               

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

   
 

    

  

  

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS 
Please find attached: 

- Photos 
- Club letters 
- Resilience monitoring – Y1-6 
- Children’s University flyer 

FUN RUN 
West Heslerton CE Primary School were once again 
successful in having the most participants in the 
small school category. We are awaiting the 
engraving of the trophy and will let you know when 
we have a presentation date in the New Year. 
Congratulations to everyone who took part and 
many thanks again to those who cheered us on. 
 

SCHOOL 
School Play 
We hope you have all enjoyed the school play 
today; the children have had a fantastic week 
rehearsing. Laughter and singing have sounded 
through school all week. 
Gymnastics Club 
Children who have a place at this club have a letter 
attached. 
Relax Kids Club 
Children who have a place at this club have a letter 
attached. This club is full. 
Dinners 
Next week we will have Chicken Korma on Tuesday 
as it is Christmas dinner on Wednesday. 
Christmas Dinner 
Please would you send in next week’s dinner 
money on MONDAY so that we can bank it for the 
end of the year, thank you. 
Christmas Party 
On Friday, the children will return from the Panto 
for a later buffet /party lunch. We would welcome 
any contributions of biscuits etc.  
The children should wear school uniform and will 
change at lunchtime into party clothes brought 
from home. We are hoping for a visit from Father 
Christmas! This will be organised by Friends of 
School, who will be arranging games.  This will be 
an energetic afternoon so please ensure your child 
has a water bottle in school. 
 
 
P.E. 
Next term all children will need an outdoor P. E. kit. 
Badger Wood children will be playing football, then 
obstacles. Farthing Wood and Keeper Wood will 
play basketball and netball. All sessions will be 
outdoors whenever possible. 
Parent Assembly 
There will be a Parent Assembly on Friday, 6th 
January at 9am which will be sport focussed. All 
welcome. 

 

FATHER CHRISTMAS 
This morning we had a  
Message from  
Santa’s Elves  
to say that he will be  
visiting the village 
of West Heslerton on  
Monday, 19th December  
at 5pm! 

SUMDOG 
Well done to both Keeper Wood and Farthing 
Wood last week for their efforts, both at home and 
in school, in the North Yorkshire Maths Sumdog 
Contest! 
 - Keeper Wood came 18th out of 123 classes that 
entered, answering 490 questions correctly over 
the week 
 - Farthing Wood came 14th out of 123 classes that 
entered, answering 521 questions correctly over 
the week 
Don’t forget that you can keep up with these skills 
using Sumdog at home over the holidays! 
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